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To whom this may concern,
I strongly request this Emergency Bill not be extended. Our state of Queensland is coming to the pandemic end.
The majority of people are vaccinated; there has been society segregation and people must now begin to pick up
the pieces of their businesses, jobs and their lives without any further delay because of these measures under
this emergency.
Faithfully
Suzanne Taylor 

Sent from my iPhone
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